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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back!  I hope you all had an enjoyable half-term and were able to make the most of the lovely sunshine.  
There’s a lot going on in Term Six, as you can see from the ‘important dates’ section at the end of the newsletter.  
School trips this term include our EYFS trip to Saltdean Beach, Year One trip to the Sealife Centre, Year Two trip to 
Brooklands Motor Museum, Year Three trip to the Globe, Year Four trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace, Year Five 
Science project at Priory School and the Year Six residential at Marchants Hill.  
 
News from Friends of Western Road 
FOWR will be selling ice creams and lollies every Friday after school this term.  Please remember to bring cash with 
you for an end of week treat! 
 
Our Summer Fair is on Saturday, 30th June 2.30pm – 5.30pm. 
 
* Please bring donations of second-hand children’s clothes, uniform, toys, books and DVDs into school from Monday 
18th June onwards. 
 
* Crazy Hair and Sock day is on Monday, 25th June (please note change of date) - wear your school uniform but with 
crazy hair and/or socks!  Please bring in a donation for the tombola or make a donation at the gate that morning. 
 
* We will need donations nearer the time for the café and for the plant stall, thanks for your support. 
 
* Please like our Facebook page for news, you can find us @FriendsofWesternRoad. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Friends of Chernobyl’s Children Charity 
In the past the school has supported The Friends of Chernobyl’s Charity (FOCC) and once again this year the charity is 
collecting items of warm clothing for the Children of Chernobyl.   If you are able to support this charity and have any 
items that you no longer need, please send them in to Mrs Winter, in the school office.  The Chernobyl Children will 
be visiting Lewes in June and they will take our donations home with them.  You can find more information on FOCC 
by visiting their website http://www.focc.org.uk .  Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Warmer Weather 
As the Summer months approach, please ensure your child has a sunhat and water bottle each day.  The children are 
encouraged to wear sunhats at Break and Lunchtimes and to drink water as much as possible, either from their 
water bottles or from the water fountains in school.  Please also ensure your child wears suncream (applied first 
thing in the morning before school).  Please note, we are unable to apply suncream to your child and the children 
should not share suncream in school in case of allergies.  Thank you. 
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Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School Office 
(01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for self-medication 
of inhalers. 
 
Term Six Important Dates 
 
Week beginning 11th June     Year Six residential to Marchants Hill 
 
Friday, 15th June 9.15am     Celebration Assembly 
 
Monday, 18th June      Maths Week 
 
Wednesday, 20th June      Year One trip to Brighton Sealife Centre 
 
Thursday, 21st June      Year Two trip to Brooklands Motor Museum 
 
Thursday, 21st June 9.15am – 10.30am    Meeting for new EYFS parents 
 
Thursday, 21st June noon – 3.00pm    Year Five to Priory School for STEM project 
 
Friday, 22nd June      Class photographs 
 
Friday, 22nd June 2.30pm     Maths Week Assembly (parents and carers invited) 
 
Monday, 25th June      FOWR crazy hair and sock day for donation 

(wear normal school uniform) 
 
Friday, 29th June 9.15am     Celebration Assembly 
 
Saturday, 30th June 2.30pm – 5.30pm    FOWR Summer Fair 
 
Monday, 2nd July noon – 4.00pm    District Sports 
 
Monday, 2nd July 1.45pm – 3.00pm    EYFS/Key Stage One open classrooms 
 
Wednesday, 4th July 1.30pm – 2.30pm    New EYFS intake taster session 
 
Thursday, 5th July      EYFS trip to Saltdean Beach 
 
Thursday, 5th July noon – 8.30pm    Year Three Dance Show at Roedean 
 
Thursday, 5th July 1.45pm – 3.00pm    Key Stage Two open classrooms 
 
Friday, 6th July       Year Six Patina parade 
 
Wednesday, 11th July 9.15am – noon    Year Six to Safety In Action, Brighton Barracks 
 
Wednesday, 11th July 1.30pm – 2.30pm    New EYFS intake taster session 
 
Thursday, 12th July       Sports Day, followed by a picnic lunch 
 
Friday, 13th July 9.15am      Final Celebration Assembly of the academic year 
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Friday, 13th July       End of year reports go home 
 
Wednesday, 18th July 6pm     Year Six performance of ‘Hairspray’ 
 
Thursday, 19th July 6pm – 7pm     Year Six graduation 
 
Friday, 20th July 1.45pm      End of Term Six 
 
Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to the following children for being awarded the Headteacher’s Cup and certificate: 
 

 
 

Millie, Sam and Anna 
 

 
 

Oscar, Leo and Lily 
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Henry, Harvey and Jeanie 
 

 
 

Fergus, Freya and Hayden 


